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For Immediate Release 

November 22, 2024 3:30 p.m. (ChST)  

 

Micronesia Mall Evacuated due to Bomb Threat 

  

Around 2:54  p.m., the Offices of Guam Homeland Security and Civil Defense received 

notification of a reported bomb threat made at the Micronesia Mall building, Dededo.     

 

The Guam Police Department (GPD) and Guam Fire Department (GFD) are on scene and the 

patrons and staff are being evacuated. Assessments will be made.    

 

All measures are being taken to ensure the safety of the area, the public and all responders 

involved.   

 

 GHS/OCD, in coordination with the GPD and GFD, will continue to monitor the situation and 

provide updates as needed.    

 

For more information, contact Acting Public Information Officer Stephen Cahill at (671) 489-

9517 or via email at stephen.cahill@ghs.guam.gov. 
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